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Dear Rising Sixth Graders and Parents, 

 

Welcome to Jackson Prep!   We are looking forward to having Prep’s  sixth  grade 

class  on campus in the fall.  Our staff has worked hard during the past few years 

to develop the sixth grade program, making it a strong, challenging program which 

thoroughly prepares students for junior high and high school.   

 

We will have a parent meeting on Back To School Night, which is  Thursday, August 

18, at 5:30 p.m. in the Hederman Media Center (McRae Center, upstairs), so please 

mark your calendars!  We hope that all the sixth grade parents can attend this 

meeting. At that time, parents can meet the other sixth grade parents, see the 

sixth grade classrooms, and meet the sixth grade teachers. Snacks will be served. 

We hope that each of you will come join us! 

      

On the first half-day of school, which is August 12, textbooks ($125 book rental 

fee) and school supplies (approximately $75 purchase fee) will be issued to the 

sixth grade students.  Please send two separate checks with your child that day, 

both payable to Jackson Prep. 

 

For current information regarding school, refer to Prep’s website at 

www.jacksonprep.net, Back To School.   Summer reading information for sixth 

graders (Among the Hidden) is enclosed, along with information on dress code, 

uniform purchases, and a school calendar. This information, as well as information 

on summer camps and workshops, can be found on the Prep website under “Parents.”    

 

We look forward to seeing you on August 18 at 5:30!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Trudy L. Powers 

Head of Junior High 

http://www.jacksonprep.net/

